
Liow: Debris found in Besut not from MH370 

 
KUALA LUMPUR: The debris found in Besut which was speculated to have been a part from 
the ill-fated flight MH370 turned out to be a false lead. 
 
A team comprising of personnel from the Department of Civil Aviation (DCA),the Ministry of 
Transport and Malaysia Airlines had examined the debris recently found on the shores of Besut, 
Terengganu to determine its origins.  
 
“The assessment found that the debris did not match a Boeing 777, thus confirming that the 
debris is not from MH370,” said Transport Minister Datuk Seri Liow Tiong Lai in a statement 
.  
Liow thanked the relevant authorities for facilitating the identification process. 
 
“We remain committed to the ongoing search for MH370, and will continue to keep the next-of-
kin and public updated on any developments,” he added. 
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